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29 August 2016

Graham Carter
Fyi-request-4487-50941de2 @requests.fvi.org.nz

Dear Graham
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST
Thank you for your enquiry dated 23 August 2016 for the following;:

“Has the area around Clements Mill Road Taupahi Road, Taupo been
poisoned over the last five years with 1080 poison”.

The Department can confirm that the area around Clements Mill Road was included in an
aerial 1080 operation in June 2012.

Yours faithfully

@W@%

Meirene Hardy-Birch
Director Operations
Central North Island Region
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